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Secretariat 
Regional Banking Taskforce 
Financial System Division 
The Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES ACT 2600 
 
Dear Committee Secretary, Members and Senators, 

 
Postal Bank Option 
 
I am a fourth-generation Australian citizen. 
 
Over the last twenty years, successive governments, have engaged in an accelerated sale of publicly 
owned resources and infrastructure for short term gains. 
 
l am writing this submission to voice my concern for the future of regional banking services. 
A Commonwealth Postal Savings Bank would establish a government corporation, to operate 
exclusively through post offices, to guarantee banking services to all Australians. 
 
I request your support in establishing the CPSB. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mark Best 




